
1. I participated in the Practical virtualisation workshop. In the workshop, We 
covered a wide range of technology concepts covering a wide variety of 
technologies, and practicing in a real-world environment allowed me to learn and 
retain more. It was very effective for the participants and our teachers first 
gave us the basic concepts and then explained the topic in-depth and 
demonstrated it in a real environment. I learned a lot about how to effectively 
manage costs on AWS, apply it to my organization, and be able to save budget and 
use resources efficiently. Trainers taught me subtle things that I didn't know 
much about. It also taught me very useful things about the Proxmox cluster, 
which I had just studied, and now I'm able to make a big contribution to the 
creation of that cluster in my organization. Also, when I asked for technology 
solutions outside of the session, trainers generously shared what they knew, 
which saved me time to research. At the end of the sessions, the conversation 
between participants and trainers about the different virtualisation use cases 
and the best answers given by the trainers also allowed me to think about the 
existence of different environments and to know about them. This workshop was a 
great investment for me.

2. I wanted to use the days of the conference as effectively as possible, and I 
tried to read the program in advance and fully participate in each session that 
I considered useful. Usually, I chose the technical sessions and did a little 
research the day before to fully understand what they were talking about. Also, 
I participated in the newcomers' session and it was nice to learn and meet new 
people and see and hear how they are developing together by making their 
contributions, how can I make my contribution is a big question that came to me. 
It's also nice that some sessions that I couldn't attend in person were able to 
watch videos after visiting the hotel. I am grateful that I had the opportunity 
to meet Internet Hall of Fame inductees during the break. During the break, it 
was a good opportunity to meet new people, learn about vendor solutions, and 
expand my circle of acquaintances. It was possible to ask many questions to the 
speaker, who gave an interesting speech, and to exchange experiences with them.

3. In that workshop, I learned useful things about the important relationships 
and communications between people. When we worked as a team, the results came 
out in different ways depending on everyone, we worked together in different 
ways, and we talked about soft skills, which are not only technical knowledge 
but also important factors for success in work and life, such as thinking and 
looking at things from multiple perspectives, leadership, communications, ethic, 
good human being and so on. Speakers emphasized that they are not there forever, 
and it feels like they are trying to prepare for the next generation. How can I 
contribute? The question came to me again. This workshop was a fruitful course 
that made me think a lot, which was another highlight of the event.

4. It was a wonderful event where I learned a lot, gained a lot of experience, 
made a lot of friends, and met a lot of people in person. I should have been 
here years ago. I fully understood how large events are organized, how we share 
our best practices, and how we grow together. Also, the NSRC workshop gave me 
the opportunity to properly organize the infrastructure of my organization and 
effectively manage cloud costs. From the soft skill workshop, I strengthened my 
leadership skills and learned many other skills. I am deeply grateful to all of 
you for giving me these many opportunities.
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